
ACURA HANDSFREE LINK DEFECT CLASS ACTION (“HFL CLASS ACTION”) 
 
A nationwide settlement has been reached in Canada for certain current and former owners and lessees 
of certain model year Acura vehicles. 
 
The Settlement is about an alleged defective hands-free-calling system that causes an electrical draw that 
may damage the battery or alternator in certain 2004 – 2011 Acura vehicles. 
 
You have Legal Rights under the Settlement that are affected even if you do nothing. 
 
Class Members: 
    

ALL PERSONS IN CANADA, EXCLUDING QUEBEC, WHO: 
   

are current or former owners or lessees of the following Acura model vehicles: 
     

MODEL  MODEL YEARS 
     

ACURA TL  2004 – 2008 
     

ACURA MDX  2007 – 2011 
     

ACURA RDX  2007 – 2008 
     

ACURA ZDX  2008 - 2011 
 
The class action (Gill v. Honda Canada Inc., et al Action No. S-177374, the “Action”) was certified by the 
Supreme Court of British Columbia and is brought on behalf of class members across Canada, except the 
Province of Quebec. The Supreme Court of British Columbia still has to decide whether to approve the 
Settlement.  If the court approves the Settlement, the Settlement will become effective on the Effective 
Date, which is defined in the Settlement Agreement.  The benefits described in the Settlement Agreement 
will be available to those who are eligible only after the Effective Date.   
 
You may be eligible for benefits including: 
 

• expenses incurred for repair or replacement HandsFreelink (“HFL”) unit in Affected Class Vehicles 
as a result of the HFL Issues to a maximum amount of $500; 
 

• expenses incurred for disconnecting the HFL unit in Affected Class Vehicles as a result of specific 
issues with the HFL Unit to a maximum of $350 
 

SETTLEMENT DETAILS 
 
For settlement details, to determine if your vehicle is eligible, and to obtain the Long Form Notice, visit the 
website at www.acurahandsfreelinkdefect.ca, call 1-844-878-0444 or send an email to 
ksgarcha@dusevicgarchalaw.ca.  For more information about the settlement approval hearings, including 
how to make comments, and for information about opting out, please go to the mentioned website.  
 
WHO AM I REPRESENTED BY? 
 
DUSEVIC & GARCHA 
Attention:  K.S. Garcha 
Mail:  #210 – 4603 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC, V5H 4M4 
Emai:  ksgarcha@dusevicgarchalaw.ca  
 

Attached are PDF documents relating to the Action. 
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